
Deferral Request  
 

 
Admitted students who are unable to enroll as planned can defer their first quarter of enrollment by submitting 
a deferral request to the International Admissions Office. 
 
An application can be deferred to a future quarter one time without payment of another $50 application fee. If 
the application is deferred again, the $50 application fee must be paid with each subsequent deferral request. 
 
Note: The $50 application fee is waived for deferrals through Fall 2021: Winter, Spring, Summer, or Fall 2021. 
 
 

North Seattle College 

Students admitted to North Seattle College can submit a deferral request via the SCDGlobal portal, following 
our deferral request instructions.  
 

Seattle Central College 

Students who applied online can submit a deferral request via the online admission application portal, by 
clicking the “Defer enrollment to a later quarter” link at the bottom of the student's dashboard. 

Requests can also be completed via email, by completing the required Application Deferral Request Form. 
 

South Seattle College 

Students admitted to South Seattle College can submit their Deferral Request Form via email, by contacting 
IPAdmissions@seattlecolleges.edu. 

 

 

https://iom.seattlecolleges.edu/
https://intl.seattlecolleges.edu/docs/north/deferral-request-instructions.pdf
https://intl.seattlecentral.edu/application
https://intl.seattlecolleges.edu/docs/central/application-deferral-request-form.pdf
https://intl.seattlecolleges.edu/docs/south/deferral-request-form.pdf
mailto:IPAdmissions@seattlecolleges.edu

